Carter, Richard

From:

Sent: 08 June 2020 16:56

To: LSPApplications@tfl.gov.uk

Cc: Mee, Geoff; Cooke, Jamie;

Subject: LSP Funding bids from LB Barnet

Attachments: TfL LSP funding proforma - LB Barnet School Measures 08.06.2020.xIsx; TfL LSP Funding
proforma - LB Barnet A1000 Cycle Lane 08.06.2020.xIsx

Dear TfL,

Please find attached two funding bids from the London Borough of Barnet.

* A1000 Cycle Lane
* Social Distancing — School Measures

If you have any queries on our funding bids or require any further information please do let me know.

We are planning to submit another bid for schemes in town centres — this will be with you shortly.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Many Thanks,

Environment Strategy and Programme Manager
Environment Directorate
London Borough of Barnet, 2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, NW9 4EW

TeI:_ Web: <http://www.barnet.gov.uk/> www.barnet.gov.uk

P please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email?

For information about how we are working to support our residents, communities and businesses, and the latest
advice about council services visit: <http://www.barnet.gov.uk/covid19> barnet.gov.uk/covid19



If you, a family member, friend, or close member of your community are in need of urgent help that is not medical
related, call us on 0808 281 3210 or use our <http://www.barnet.gov.uk/covidurgenthelp> webform.

<https://engage.barnet.gov.uk/togetherbarnet>
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